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04 November 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Parliamentary General Election Thursday 12 December 2019 
 

Following last weeks decision by the UK Government to hold a Parliamentary General 
Election on 12 December 2019, we have been notified by Electoral Services that our 
school will be used as a polling station. This means that school will be closed to 
children on Thursday 12 December 2019 in order to maintain the security of the 
school site for both our children, staff and members of the public. 
 
If your child normally receives a free school meal (where eligibility is based on your 
benefits or income, and not the universal infant free school meals scheme) you can order a 
packed lunch for them, which you can collect from school on the day, for them to eat at 
home. If you would like to do this please contact the school office by Friday 06 December 
2019. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 
 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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